

## Seaham Harbour Nursery School Early Learners

## Newsletter July 2019

Dear Parents

As we move into the final two weeks at Early Learners here is the last reminder of forthcoming events.

<u>Sponsor Money-</u> Thank you to all who have sent in their money, please can any remaining money be sent in before  $\underline{12^{th}}$  July so we can forward it onto Save the Children.



<u>Storybags</u> Please check under beds, behind settees, in the car etc & return them to nursery a.s.a.p

<u>Questionnaire for nursery leavers</u> - Please can you complete the attached questionnaire for evaluation purposes and return it to nursery as soon as possible.



<u>Week Beginning 8<sup>th</sup> July-</u> The children who are attending main nursery in September will need to be brought to main nursery at drop off time but picked up at Early Learners. Any children who are coming back to Early Learners in September or going to another nursery in September sessions will be just as normal at the Early Learners building.

<u>July  $13^{th}$  Learning Journeys</u> available for children who are leaving us in July to purchase after parents evening for £5 see Vicki.



<u>Week beginning 15<sup>th</sup> July</u>- The children will return to Early Learners as normal after their transition visits to 'Big nursery'. Throughout this final week Monday is a "Teddy Bears Picnic" (bring a teddy to Early Learners), Tuesday is "Pyjama Day" (wear pyjamas & dressing gowns NO SLIPPERS & NO ONESIES), Wednesday is "Stay and Play" (see below) & Thursday morning and afternoon and Friday morning are "Party Days" (wear party clothes).



Stay & Play- Wednesday  $17^{th}$  July 9:00-10:30 & 12:45-1:45 Please come along & join the children playing in their session.



<u>Lost Property-</u> Please check through the boxes of lost property. Any items not claimed will be sent to the charity shops.

<u>Spare uniforms, clothes, coats, underwear etc</u> if anyone has any "spares" please can you hand them to a member of staff for next year's children.



<u>Garden Week-</u> thanks to all who donated plants during garden week. Your generous donations have helped add colour to the garden.

Early Learners ends at 12:00 on Friday 19th July- No afternoon session on Friday.

On behalf of the staff and governors I wish you & your children a happy holiday. We thank you for your continuous support & hope everyone has had a wonderful time at Early Learners. For children moving into our nursery we look forward to seeing them in September for others moving onto other nurseries we hope they have a happy time & continued success.

For the children returning to Early Learners we will see them in September (separate letters to follow.)

Best Wishes Mrs Scott & the Early Learner Staff